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                            Monthly meetings are normally on the first Thursday of the month from 7.30pm in 

The Times Square Room, Sutton United Football Club, Gander Green Lane, Sutton SM1 2EY 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE: THERE IS NO CLUB MEETING on Thursday 3rd December 
         CANCELLED DUE TO COVID-19 
                                               Hopefully, see you in early 2021 

 

 
I 

 
 

DECEMBER 2020 
 

Thursday 3rd 
December 2020 

Event Cancelled Club Night: This event is cancelled owing to Covid-19 virus.  

Friday 25th December 
 

Happy Christmas Christmas Day: Best wishes to all our Members and Friends and 
Families at this time of the year. 

JANUARY 2021 

Thursday 7th January 
2021 

From 7.30pm  Club Night:  This event will be reviewed in early December. 

Saturday 23rd January 
2021 

Event Cancelled  Annual Dinner and Dance: regrettably, the Club will have to cancel 
this year’s event due to Covid-19 restrictions. 

Sunday 31st January 
2021 

From 9.30am to 
10.30am 

Mothballs Run: The Club will be looking at Motorsport UK Covid-19 
guidelines to see whether it is possible to hold this event. 

FEBRUARY 2021   

Thursday 4th 
February 2021 

From 7.30pm Club Night: This event is provisional and dependent on Covid-19 
situation.  

Sunday 7th February 
2021 

From 9.30am MG & Triumph Spares Day: At Stoneleigh Park, Stoneleigh, 
Warwickshire. 

Sunday 14th 
February 2021  

From 9.30am to 
10.30am 

Valentine’s Day treasure Hunt: The Club will be looking at 
Motorsport UK Covid-19 guidelines to see whether it is possible to 
hold this event with MGCC SE Centre. 

                     
                          If not given, contact details for Committee Listings can be found on last page of the Newsletter. 
                                                                             Forthcoming Events in 2021 
 

       Thursday 4th March 2021              Club Night at Gander Green Lane TBC 

 Weekend 26th-27th March 2021   Classic Car and Restoration Show- Birmingham NEC 

 Sunday 21st June 2021                    Bromley Pageant of Motoring 

 Sunday 18th July 2021                     Epsom MGOC Surrey Run to Leonardslee Gardens 

 Weekend 24th-25th July 2021         MGF 25 British Motor Museum, Gaydon  

 Sunday 17th October 2021             Autumn Leaves Run 
 

                                                        All events undertaken at Member’s own risk. 
 

                               CUT OFF FOR JANUARY 2021 NEWSLETTER is Thursday 24th December 2020 
 

NEW MG MOTORS DEALERSHIP: 
Please note that your new dealership in Surrey is Richmond MG Guildford, Moorfield Road, Slyfield 
Industrial Estate, Guildford, Surrey GU1 1RU. Contact Tel. No. 01483 317317 and Sheila Fernandes is the 
Sales Executive. Her email is sheila.fernandes@richmondmotorgroup.com 

TONIGHT’S PROGRAMME 
 

WHAT’S PLANNED 

mailto:sheila.fernandes@richmondmotorgroup.com


 
 
 

December 2020  Page 3 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Welcome to the latest Club Newsletter.  
 
PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO CLUB MEETING IN DECEMBER OWING TO COVID-19 VIRUS 
 
Due to the MBA Lounge at Sutton United FC not re-opening fully, and limitations on the number of persons that 
can attend, the Club has cancelled the December meeting which was due to be held on Thursday 3rd December. 
The Club will liaise with SUFC as to when and if we are able to re-commence our meetings and we will advise 
all Members via the News Sheet or Newsletter and the website www.epsommgoc.org.uk  
 
NEW EDITOR REQUIRED BY EPSOM MGOC: 
Members please note that owing to being too busy, yours truly would like to be relieved of producing the 
monthly Newsletter.  If any Member is interested in taking on this responsibilty, or discussing this matter, 
please contact Malcolm Childs on mrmrchilds9@gmail.com or ring him , ideally on his home number 020 8715 
3738. 
 
MEMBERSHIP FORMS 2021  
Should you wish to renew your membership, or become a member, please use the Blank Membership Form on 
Page 7. PLEASE NOTE the cost for 2021 is reduced to £5.00, but you have the option to continue at £10.00 to 
assist Club Funds. Otherwise,please contact the Membership Secretary for a Blank Form, or access direct from 
our website. www.epsommgoc.org.uk for joining in 2021. Full details about present Membership can be found 
on the Membership Secretary’s page in the Newsletter. 
PLEASE NOTE : You can pay your Membership Fee in 2021 by Bank transfer; details are on the form. 
 
COMMITTEE ELECTIONS: 
 
Yes, it’s that time of the year so please see Page 10 for information of the roles. The Club needs help on the  
 
Committee so if you feel able to take on a role do contact any of the present Committee to ask the right  
 
questions, or see the Club website for full details of the roles. www.epsommgoc.org.uk  
 
MGOC TOUR OF HANTS AND DORSET: 
 
The MG Owners Club will be advertising a trip to Winchester staying at the Holiday Inn from Thursday March  
18th to Sunday 21st March  
 
2021. The cost will be £299.00 per person and full details can be found in “EnjoyingMG” in December or by the  
 
Link https://traveldestinations.co.uk/motorsport-events/mg-winchester . Highlights include a visit to The 
 
National Motor Museum and a Tour of Hants and Dorset. 
 
LONDON CLASSIC CAR SHOW: 
The 2021 London Classic Car Show will be held at Syon Park, near Brentford, between 16th-18th April 2021. 
Tickets for this event will be on sale from 26th November 2020 at aprice of £20.00.  A £5.00 reduction for early 
purchase of tickets.  More information from theclassiccarshowuk.com 
 
SEASONS GREETINGS: 
My thanks to all those Members who have helped with Articles and Pictures for the Newsletter during 2020. In 
particular Tony Briant for his “proofing” of the Monthly Newsletter. 
Seasons greetings to you all from Malcolm and Marlene. 
 
Malcolm 

                                                                                                CANINE PARTNERS STAMP APPEAL 

Canine Partners is running an on-going Stamp Appeal to raise funds for the first year of puppy training (£5,000 
each).  If Members would like to help them achieve their goals, Bryan Young, our Secretary, will take any postage 
stamps and send them to Canine Partners on behalf of Epsom Area MGOC 

EDITOR’S ETCHINGS 

http://www.epsommgoc.org.uk/
mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
http://www.epsommgoc.org.uk/
http://www.epsommgoc.org.uk/
https://traveldestinations.co.uk/motorsport-events/mg-winchester


 
 
 

December 2020  Page 4 

 
 

 
 

  

 
Covid- 19 
 
I do hope all members continue to keep well and clear of contracting Covid-19.  We are still unable to organise 
meetings, natters, car or social events.  The government continues to make changes to the Covid-19 rules, and it 
is clear that we will not be able to make any changes for the rest of this year and will have to cancel the Annual 
Dinner Dance and Annual Awards in January.  We will however start to look at what might be achieved under the 
restrictions for next year. 
 
Charity Donations 
 
We will only be making 4 donations of £250 to local charities this year.  Members who wish to nominate a local 
charity for a donation, should send it in writing or e-mail to Malcolm Childs at mrmrchilds9@gmail.com  to 
arrive by 3rd December 2020. 
 
Committee Election 2021 
 
With Bryan Young returning to his role as Area Secretary, we still need new people to replace Derek Edwards as 
Car Events Secretary and also an Editor for the monthly Newsletter, which Malcolm Childs has been undertaking 
along with his Membership Duties for the past year.  Do consider giving a little of your time and join the 2021 
Committee. 
 
Malcolm Childs 
 
On behalf of the Epsom membership I wish to thank Malcolm for the significant contribution he has made in 
keeping everyone abreast of what is happening, or not happening as the case may be, during the past 12 months.  
He has continued to do the editor’s job producing the monthly Newsletter as well as carrying out his membership 
duties and has spent some time getting to grips with the existing rules and the opportunities we have for starting 
some car events in the New Year. 
 
Christmas Cards 
 
Many members have used the December Monthly Meeting to pass around their Christmas cards to other 
members, saving money on the postage.  This might be the year that you think about making a donation to 
charity instead, as you are unlikely to know all the addresses of the members on your Christmas list. 
  
In closing 
 
On behalf of Doreen and myself, may I take this opportunity to wish all members a Merry Christmas and good 
health and happiness throughout the coming year. 
 
That’s all from me this month.    
 
Keep safe. 
 
Eric   
 
 
 

CHAIRMAN’S CHATTERINGS 

mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
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You will find this month the election details for the Committee of the Club in 2021. Details can be found on 
Page 10. The Club survives on the efforts of the Committee and its Members and we are always on the lookout 
for help on the Committee. Nominations must be made by the end of December 2020. 
  
Please take the time to study the various roles and see if you can help by coming forward and helping to 
continue the excellent work of Epsom MGOC in recent years. 
 
You will see from the planned Car Events, Social Events, Dates for Diary 2021 and Car Displays/Stands that the 
events for 2021 are provisional at the moment.  Members should check carefully any future Car Events in 2021 
due to the Covid-19 virus and its restrictions.  
 
Charity Giving 2020: (PLEASE SUBMIT by 3rd December 2020) 
 
The Club has decided to continue its Charity Giving in 2020 but owing to Covid-19 and the Club’s financial 
position, donations are limited to 4 payments of £250 to 4 Local Charities. 
 
Members are asked to submit their requests to the Membership Secretary, Malcolm Childs, in writing or at his 
email address, mrmrchilds9@gmail.com  by the date of this month’s Club Night, 3rd December 2020. 
 
Please remember to diarise dates of all events for 2021, from the various pages in the Newsletter and Monthly 
News Sheet, the latter only sent by email, which gives dates of larger MG and Classic Car related events. 
 
Listed Below are the Dates for Club Nights and events that are proposed for the Club in 2021: 
 
Club Nights: 
 
All on the first Thursday of each Month in 2021. 
 
7th January 2021, 4th February 2021, 4th March 2021, 1st April 2021, 6th May 2021, 3rd June 2021, 1st July 2021,  
5th August 2021, 2nd September 2021, 7th October 2021, 4th November 2021, 2nd December 2021. 
 
All these Club Nights will be held at Sutton United FC Ground in Gander Green Lane, Sutton, SM1 2EY. 
 
Club Events/Runs: 
 
You may have picked up these from “What’s Planned” and “Dates for Diaries” on Page 2 but the following are 
dates (Covid-19 permitting) which have been allocated for these events in 2021. 
 

 Mothballs Run                                           Sunday 31st January 2021 

 Valentine’s Day Treasure Hunt               Sunday 14th February 2021 

 Surrey Run                                                  Sunday 18th July 2021 

 Autumn Leaves Run                                  Sunday 17th October 2021 
 
Kind regards.  
 
(On behalf of) Bryan & Piggy 
 
 
 

SECRETARY’S SCRIBBLINGS 

mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
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Members, it is that time of the Year when I ask you to complete your forms for 2021, should you wish to remain 
members. Blank Membership Forms can be found on Page 7, or on our website or from the Membership 
Secretary.  I usually have some blank forms with me when we have monthly Meetings. Alternatively, contact 
me direct by e-mail or post at mrmrchilds9@gmail.com 
 
The Club has decided to reduce the Membership Fee for 2021 to £5.00, in view of the lack of events in 2020. 
However, Members, will be given the option to continue at £10.00, which will allow a donation to Club Funds.  
 
The 2021 Membership Form is on the next Page 7 and on our website www.epsommgoc.org.uk  
 
I am delighted to report that prior to what would have been our December 2020 meeting, some 103 Members 
had signed for 2020, so thank you to those members.  In addition, we have some 24 Life Memberships.  Our 
numbers remain sound and as many are Joint Memberships, we have well over 230 Members. 
 
Copies of our A4 Poster promoting the Club are available from me or alternatively, email me if you need one.                                              
 
Please do speak to new or existing MG owners you might meet to promote the Club, as our new website is a great 
way of promoting Epsom MGOC.  An application to join can be found on the website. 
 
Malcolm    
                                    
 

 
 
          
Hi, this is a list of events of some trips being considered in 2021.  However, some events may well be changed 
for obvious reasons so please continue to check on any trips. 
 
Future Events for consideration:  
 

 Visit and Tour of Abbey Wood Pumping Station to be reviewed. 
 

 Winter Visit to The Royal Institute in London, to be reviewed. 
 

 Over the last 2 months I have received some good ideas for future talks at the Club. 
 
 
If any Members have ideas, do please contact me to see if we can look to do them once restrictions are lifted. 
 
Happy socialising, 
 
Margaret 
 
 
Message from Ted and Sue Oughton: 
 
To all our friends at the Club, we send our best wishes and wish you all a Happy, Healthy and Covid-19 free 
2021. We will be making a donation to the charity “Mind” this year. Happy Christmas to you all. 
 
Ted and Sue 

MEMBERSHIP MATTERS 

SOCIAL SCENE 

mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
http://www.epsommgoc.org.uk/
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 MEMBERSHIP FORM 2021 EPSOM MGOC 
Please complete ALL details on this form so that I may check that the details I hold for you are 
correct and in order. If using Bank Transfer email copy of form to mrmrchilds9@gmail.com 

MEMBER : Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms Address 

First Name  

Surname  

PARTNER : Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms  

First Name Postcode 

Surname Phone No. 

 Mobile No. 

Primary email address: 

Additional email address(es): 

We sometimes send out urgent and relevant information by email. So please include your email address(es) 
and add mrmrchilds9@gmail.com  to your safe senders list 
Newsletters are also distributed by an emailed link to the file on our web site. This keeps our distribution 
costs down and helps to keep our membership subscription low. The file size of the Newsletter is usually 
around 2000KB, which is easily downloadable.  If you do not wish to receive it this way, Newsletters will be 
posted and are printed in Black and White, tick here:  

 

Register of members' MGs - 2021 

Model Type Year Colour Condition* 

     

     

     

     

*Poor / Average / Good/ Excellent / 

Competition: Please tick if willing to be asked to join club displays or film/photographic work 

I understand and agree that all the above information will be kept on a computer 
 

Signed ................................................................................................Date…………………………  
 
Please submit cash, cheque or Bank Transfer for the sum of £5.00 for Membership, or £10.00 to include 
£5.00   donation to Club Funds payable to “Epsom Area MGOC”.        This covers the member and their partner. 

          Bank Details:  Sorting Code: 20-24-61   A/C Number: 20466565           Account:  Epsom Area MGOC. 
   Please state” Name and member” in Bank reference Box.    Send , or hand your completed form to: 
     Malcolm Childs, 4 Elgin Road, Sutton, Surrey, SM1 3SN.  
   Please tick box for Bank Transfer if using that method. E-mail copy if using Bank Transfer. 

For monitoring purposes – Please leave blank unless required to complete Bank Transfer Box 
 

Receipt. Sent Sub Paid Database  Bank Transfer 

mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
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Dates for diaries in 2021 of Club Stand or Displays by Epsom MGOC. Please ensure you read the Newsletter 
carefully for information of future events in 2021. 
 
As there are no events yet for us to attend in 2021 with either a Display or Club Stand at a show, let’s look forward 
to when we can start such events. Club Flags are available for Displays. 
 
A MESSAGE FROM NIGEL SWANN:  And information on 2021 Surrey Run: 
 
I would like to thank everyone and say how much I appreciated the cards, thoughts and good wishes you sent 
regarding my recent health issues. I feel very fortunate for the rapid response and skills of the NHS in dealing with 
my problem.  During the op, samples were sent to the lab for checking that the suspect area had hopefully been 
dealt with. They really are amazing.  I am now back at home with my family who are all determined to get me fit 
again. 
 
I should say a few words regarding The Surrey Run. Plans were going swimmingly well with over 90 participants 
already signed up early in the year when we were hit with the COVID-19.  The only responsible action was to 
reschedule this event.  Negotiations with our start and endpoint hosts, Bocketts Farm and Leonardslee Lakes and 
Gardens, enabled us to postpone while maintaining all the same terms and conditions already signed up to for a 
new date of 18th July 2021.  With the continued support of the Owners’ Club at HQ regarding the advertising of 
this event, we have already promoted Surrey Run 2021 in the November and December issues of “Enjoying MG”.  
I am pleased to say that within a couple of days of publication we not only had a new application but also a re-
join of the only applicant of the original 90, who previously asked for his money back.  He said that he may have 
been hasty. 
 
I am a great believer in the words of Sir Captain Tom, “Tomorrow will be a good day”. In our case I am sure we 
will all be back together again in 2021 continuing with the things that we have always enjoyed. But for now,  
my very best regards to you all and please keep safe. 
 
Nigel 
 
 
If any Member has an idea for a Club Stand or Display, please speak to me at our Club Night or e-mail me at 
paaablo@talktalk.net or alternatively, phone 01483 423 169. 
 
Paul Coleman 
 

 
 

 
Please note that if you wish to book any of the Natters, please use my personal e-mail, which is:  
nigel.taylor1@btinternet.com  
 
PLEASE NOTE: FOLLOWING GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES MORE INFORMATION WILL BE MADE AVAILABLE IN 
FUTURE NEWSLETTERS 
 
In these difficult times, I cannot go ahead and book Natters at this stage. However, I will continue to monitor the 
situation on behalf of the Club and will be looking into dates for 2021 once I am able to resume bookings. So 
please watch out for those Natters in due course. 
I look forward to seeing Members at Natters in the future. 
 
Nigel Taylor 

CLUB STAND AND DISPLAYS 

NATTER NEWS 

mailto:paaablo@talktalk.net
mailto:nigel.taylor1@btinternet.com
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What a fantastic contrast to 2020  
 

Starting with your Committee. 
Chairman: Eric Nicholls. Secretary: John Brooke. Treasurer: Joan Porter. Social Secretary: Tony Edmonds. Club 
Stand: Mike Broughton. Car Events: Derek Edwards. Membership: Margaret Fisher. Editor: Stan Cambers. 
Regalia: Penny Stevenson (later to become Mrs Broughton) after which the Pride of Ownership Shield is named. 
 
The List of Events taking place in 1998: Mind boggling! 
 
Starting in January - Club Night. Tom’s Feely Bags. Moving on open day at Squire Classics, Youngs Brewery Visit 
and Scenic Run with pub lunch at Lambs Green. 
 
February - Club Night. Report on Le Jog rally by Derek Edwards and Tony Cox. Evening Natter at the Queen 
Adelaide, Stoneleigh. Visit to the other Stoneleigh for the International Spares Day. 
 
March - Club Night. I A M Presentation. Ramble and Pub Lunch. Evening Natter. Skittles Night at The Percy Arms, 
Chilworth. 
 
April - Club Night. French Brittany Trip. MG Brooklands Day. 
 
MAY - A trip to the Jersey Rally and to Ireland both over the same weekend. Club Night. Table Top Rally. 
Regency Run Brooklands to Brighton (meet on beach for lunch). Visit to Maintenance Depot at Gatwick getting a 
sneak boarding of a Boeing 777 (a rather new aircraft at the time.) 
 
June - Club Night Tabletop Rally. MG 98 Duxford Marshalling. Club Stand Oathall College. 
Bromley Pageant of Motoring. 
 
July - Club Night Produce Night Tasting. Surrey 98 Helpers Meeting. and of course, The Surrey 98 Leatherhead 
Show. Club Stand Childrens Trust Fun Day at Tadworth Court. 
 
August - Club Stand at Loseley Country Fair and Classic Car Show Guildford. Harrogate 98. Club Stand Kingswood 
Village Fete.  
 
September - Camping weekend Hurley Farm. Driving Test Tadworth Middle School. Brooklands Picnic. 
 
November - Club Night. Film Night. Foggy’s Fireworks. Technical visit to Hardy Engineering. Evening Natter at 
The Mint, Banstead. 
 
Club made the move from North Cheam to Ewell Sports and Social Club. 
 
December - Club Night Mince Pies and Mulled Wine. Club Dinner Dance at The Kingswood Golf Club. 
 
Wow what can I say I really don’t know how we fitted it all in. 
But don’t forget as in the immortal words from Hill Street Blues for all who can remember. 
 

“Take care out and be safe out there”. 
 
Season’s Greetings to you all, 
 
 Paul 

RETRO PAGE 1988 
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COMMITTEE ROLES AND ELECTIONS 2021: 
 
Chairman:                  Acts as the focal point for all matters relating to the Club, both externally and internally. 
 
Area Secretary:         Acts as a link between various external and internal parties, providing information and 
                                     communication, as required.  Producing Committee Meeting Minutes. 
 
Membership Sec:     Registering and maintaining the members’ list and advising new members of Club activities. 
 
Treasurer:                  Responsible for all financial matters to do with the Club and the provision of the Annual 
                                     Accounts and Balance Sheet. 
 
Regalia Secretary:   Responsible for the promotion, ordering and sales of Club regalia. 
 
Social Secretary:      Organising and collating members’ attendance for events and taking deposits. 
 
Natters Sec:              Responsible for the organisation of regular Natters for members. 
 
Car Events Sec:         Responsible for organising a programme of car events, excluding car displays. 
 
Club Stand Sec:        Responsible for the organisation of the Club stand at events/displays.  
 
Special Events:         To organise, manage and co-ordinate all matters relating to special events 
 
Newsletter Editor:   Responsible for the production of The Octagonal News (Monthly Newsletter). 
 
Communications:    Responsible for updating, the Club website.   
 
Full details can be found on the Club website: www.epsommgoc.org.uk   If you do not have access to the 
internet, please speak to one of the Committee. 
 
Members are elected to the Committee at the time of our January Club Meeting and roles decided at that 
time. Committee Meetings are normally on the Wednesday following the Monthly Meeting at the same 
venue, commencing at 7.30pm at Sutton United FC Ground, Gander Green Lane, Sutton, SM1 2EY. 
 
If you feel able to give time and support Club affairs and would like to serve on the 2021 Committee then 
please give your name to either the Chairman, Secretary, or Membership Secretary by the end of December 
2020. 
 
Details of all present Committee Members are on the last page of the Newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMITTEE ELECTIONS FOR EPSOM 
MGOC CLUB 2021 

http://www.epsommgoc.org.uk/
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Derek Edwards 
 
GUERNSEY TOUR 2020: (For Members with Refunds outstanding) 
 
After 31 successful years in the travel industry, IOW Tours regrettably ceased trading on 7th October.  Despite the 
efforts of the Management team to keep the company in business, the adverse effects of Covid-19 on bookings 
for this year and into next year proved too great and they were unable to continue.  IOW Tours Limited are 
members of The Confederation of Passenger Transport UK (CPT) and held a bond under the Bonded Coach 
Holidays scheme (BCH) to protect customer prepayments. This means that customers are entitled to a full refund 
of monies paid. The IOW Tours closing statement can be accessed via the link below. 
http://iowtours.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Closing-Statement.1020.pdf 
 
Full information on the refund claims procedure with BCH Bonding is also now available via the following link. 
http:iowtours.com/refund-claims-procedure-with-bch-bonding-now-available/   
 
Please note that although I co-ordinated bookings for the trip and liaised with IOW Tours on the Club’s behalf, all 
financial transactions and monies paid were direct with them and therefore claims should be made individually 
as set out in the claims procedure. 
 
I am sure you will agree with me this is a very sad outcome as they have organised many enjoyable trips for us 
over the years. 
Very Best Wishes  
 
Derek Edwards 
 

 
 
            Nigel Swann’s Grandson helping to look after Grandad’s Car during November. Well done Eddie! 
 
 

CAR EVENTS 

http://iowtours.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Closing-Statement.1020.pdf
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‘FRUIT OF THE LOOM’ SS82 LADIES HOODIES: 
COLOURS: Azure, Black, Deep Navy, Fuchsia, Heather Grey, Red or White 
SIZES available: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18 (XS, S, M, L, XL, XXL) 
‘FRUIT OF THE LOOM’ SS16 MENS Hoodies: 
COLOURS: Azure, Black, Burgundy, Classic Olive, Deep Navy, Heather Grey, Light Graphite, Red & 
Royal Blue 
SIZES available: S, M, L, XL, XXL  
All £25.00 

 

‘FRUIT OF THE LOOM’ SS120 SWEATSHIRTS: 
COLOURS: Azure, Black, Bottle, Burgundy, Deep Navy, Fuschia, Heather Grey, Kelly (green), Light 
Graphite, Orange, Purple, Red, Royal Blue, White 
SIZES available: S, M, L, XL, XXL and Chest sizes: 35/37, 38/40, 41/43, 44/46, 47/49 
 
ALTERNATIVELY, thicker ‘RUSSELL’762M SWEATSHIRTS are available in COLOURS: Bottle green, 
bright royal blue, French navy, Black, Bright Red, Burgundy, Classic Red, Light Oxford (grey), purple, 
sky blue, winter emerald (green) 
SIZES: XS, S, M, L, XL, XXL, 3XL, 4XL or Chest size: 34/36, 36/38, 38/40, 40/42, 42/44, 44/46, 46/48, 
48/50 
All £17.50 

 

‘FRUIT OF THE LOOM’ polyester/cotton LADIES & MENS POLO SHIRTS SS86 & SS11: 
LADIES COLOURS: Black, Bottle Green, Burgundy, Deep Navy, Heather Grey, Navy, Purple, Red, Royal 
Blue, Sky Blue, Sunflower (yellow) or White. SIZES: 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18 
 
MENS COLOURS: Black, Heather Grey, Navy, White, Bottle Green, Burgundy, Deep Navy, Emerald 
(mid green), Kelly (light green), Orange, Purple, Red, Royal Blue, Sky Blue or Sunflower 
SIZES: S, M, L, XL, XXL, 3XL, 4XL, 5XL 
All £15.00 

 

‘FRUIT OF THE LOOM’ SS10 T-SHIRTS: 
COLOURS: Black, Heather Grey, Navy, White, Ash, Bottle Green, Burgundy, Classic Olive, Deep 
Navy, Light Graphite, Red, Royal Blue, Zinc, Chocolate SIZES: S, M, L, XL, XXL, 3XL, 4XL, 5XL                                                                                     
All £12.50                      
ALTERNATIVELY, thicker ‘RUSSELL’ 010M Heavyweight T – SHIRTS 
(as modelled by Nigel at Whiteley Village) 
COLOURS: Black, Bottle Green, Bright Royal, Classic Red, French Navy, Light Oxford, Orange & White 
SIZES: XS,S,M, L, XL, XXL, 3XL & 4XL 
All £17.50                                                                                                                                                    

 

‘MUMBLES’ MM016 CLASSIC BEARS 
COLOUR: Light brown - 300mm 12” high 
They can be clothed in a coloured jumper, hoodie or tee-shirt to your choice and embroidered with 
the famous Epsom MGOC logo. 
Clothing colours available: 
Jumpers (MM83) Cream, Baby Pink, Baby Blue, Navy (as illustrated), White, Red 
Hoodies (MM88) Fuchsia, Navy, Red, White 
Tee shirts (MM71) Fuchsia, Navy, Red, White, Sublimation White, Baby Blue, Bottle Green, 
Burgundy, Pink 
All £15.00                                                                                                                                                         

 

 
METAL KEYRINGS with domed decal fob featuring the Epsom Club logo 
£1.50 
 
Also 
PLASTIC CREDIT CARD HOLDERS with Epsom Club logo. 
£2.00                                                         
 
 
 

REGALIA RAMBLINGS 
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CAR WINDOW STICKERS 
50p each 

 

 
‘BEECHFIELD’ BB58 Low Profile Cotton CAPS: 
100% heavy cotton drill with stitched ventilation eyelets, pre-curved peak, self-fabric strap 
and tri-glide buckle. 
 
COLOURS: Black, Bottle Green, Bright Royal, Classic Red, French Navy, Light Grey,  
Natural and White  
All £12.50                                                                                                                                                             

 

 
‘GILDAN’ GD91 LADIES Premium 100% ring spun combed cotton V NECK T – SHIRTS 
(as modelled by Jane & Lesley) 
COLOUR: Azalea, Black, Cornsilk, Heliconia, Light Blue, Navy, Red, Royal Blue, Sapphire Blue, 
Sport Grey, White 
SIZES:  8/10, 10/12, 12/14, 14/16, 16/18 (S, M, L, XL, XXL) 
All £12.50                                                                                                                                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shown above are the items we feature in our Regalia Stock. If you are interested in purchasing any of the 
pictured and detailed items, please complete the Order Form above and e-mail it to me at 
anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk or hand it to me at one of our Club Nights. I hope the items shown in this format 
will help Members decide what they might like to purchase from the Club. 
 
TONY PEARSE (Regalia Committee Member) 

REGALIA RAMBLINGS 

ORDER FORM FOR EPSOM MG OWNERS’ CLUB CLOTHING / TEDDY BEARS / CAPS / KEY RINGS / 
WINDOW STICKERS 
POLO SHIRT £15; HOODIE £25; SWEATSHIRTS £17.50; T-SHIRT £12.50; TEDDY BEARS £15; KEY RINGS 
£1.50; CARD HOLDERS £2.00; WINDOW STICKERS 50p; CAPS £12.50; LADIES V NECK T-SHIRTS £12.50 
 
NAME……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 
ITEMS/SIZE ….……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
   
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
COLOURS …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………........................................... 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
TOTAL TO PAY……………………………………………………… 
 
E-mail address …………………………………………………………………………………….    (in case of query) 

mailto:anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk
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THIS SPACE IS AVAILABLE TO MEMBERS TO 
SELL ITEMS. CAN BE RELATED TO CARS OR 
OTHER SUITABLE ITEMS. 

CAR FOR SALE:   
MGF 2001 in excellent condition in Red with Black Leather interior. 
33,000 Miles. 
Factory radio/cassette & alarm, Current MOT and new battery. 
Many new replacement parts, including head gasket, rear wheel 
cylinders, timing belt, water pump, drive belt, gearbox selector kit, oil 
pressure switch, water expansion tank. 
Full Service History and Heritage Certificate. First to see will buy! 
                                                £3000.00 O.N.O. 

Contact: Alan New on 07866 623 309 or email 
alannew46@icloud.com  
  

 

THE GOOD HOME 
37 Station Road, Belmont, Surrey SM2 6DF 
Opening Hours Mon-Fri 8.30am-5.00pm and 
Saturday 9.00am to 1.00pm 
 
www.thegoodhomegiftsandfurniture.co.uk 

The Good Home is a new family run business located in the heart of 
Belmont. Born out of their love for bespoke items, husband and wife 
team, Chris and Michelle, have opened the store to focus on quality 
products and exceptional service. 
Customers can come in store to browse the range of gifts, bespoke 
furniture and personalised products for their loved ones. 
 
Chris and Michelle look forward to seeing members of Epsom MGOC. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
THIS SPACE AVAILABLE FOR 
ADVERTS FROM MEMBERS 

 

 
THIS SPACE AVAILABLE FOR ADVERTS FROM MEMBERS. 

 

 
 
 

ADVERTISEMENTS 

ADVERTISEMENTS 
Private Ads are free to members and will stay in the newsletter for 3 issues unless you request an extension.  Contact the 
Editor for entry in the next issue.  Please note that inclusion of an advert does not indicate endorsement by the Club. 
 
 

Private Ads are free to members and will stay in the newsletter for 3 issues unless you request an extension.  Contact the 
Editor for entry in the next issue.  Please note that inclusion of an advert does not indicate endorsement by the Club. 
 

mailto:alannew46@icloud.com
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                                                                                WANTED any OS MAPS 
Tom and Kim are trying to build up a whole set of both the pink and the orange covers before paper copies finish.  We will 

donate £1 to charity for each map kimshros@gmail.com or 07831 427 515 

WANTED - Any old fountain pens & related Items - I collect them.  Mike 07976 204 560 or 020 8942 0554 

HOLIDAY APARTMENT IN SOUTHERN CYPRUS 
Modern 2 bedroomed apartment in a small, very quiet complex (30 apartments) with a communal swimming pool and 
jacuzzi. For photos & info. see www.airbnb.co.uk/rooms/19981868  To book, with MGOC Epsom discount, or for further 
information please contact Ian Robinson on 07973 409 175 or ian.iwr@mail.com  
 

 
 

CHAIRMAN CAR EVENTS 
Eric Nicholls Derek Edwards 
 020 8669 1793/07960 089 009  01737 765 891 

 w.ericnicholls@btinternet.com  edwards.mgmadness@ntlworld.com 

  

SECRETARY MEMBERSHIP AND EDITOR 

Bryan Young Malcolm Childs 
 020 8335 3267/07976 729 102  020 8715 3738/07814 988 337 

 bryan.young@planet-y.co.uk  mrmrchilds9@gmail.com 

  

TREASURER SOCIAL 

Ted Oughton Margaret Billinge 
 01372 462515/07742 397 107  01892 610117/07783 017 905 

 ted.oughton@gmail.com  m.billinge45@btinternet.com 

  

CLUB STAND REGALIA 
Paul Coleman Tony Pearse 
 01483 423169  020 8643 4703/07592 885 554 

 paaablo@talktalk.net  anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk 

  

SPECIAL EVENTS WEBSITE 
Nigel Swann Alison Bromley 

 01932 247140/07946 262 630  01932 429061/07961 994 476 

 sueni15@yahoo.co.uk   alison.bromley@yahoo.co.uk 

                        
SOCIAL SECRETARY (NATTERS)  
Nigel Taylor  

 07584 575 695   nigel.taylor1@btinternet.com 
 

COMMITTEE LISTINGS & ADVERTS 
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